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16th January, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you are aware, ‘Healthy Week’ takes place from 28th January to 1st February.  As in previous years, 

we have visitors coming into school to provide our pupils with opportunities to learn about and 

experience different activities. 

 

Last year, our children very much enjoyed the sessions led by Matthew Waters from the Chatteris 

Cycling Club.  He is coming again this year to work with Year 4 pupils on Wednesday 30th January, 2019.   

Please could pupils bring in their bicycles and cycle helmets on this day.  The sessions will take place on 

the school playground and field. 

 

We do hope you are able to support this activity.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in 

contacting me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
V Bennett 

 

 

Miss V. Bennett 

PE Subject Lead/Healthy Week Organiser 
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